
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

 
Friday 12th March 2021 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

 

It was wonderful to welcome back to school all of our children on Monday, and hear 
the classrooms and playground full of learning, fun and laughter. It has been a great 

week and all of our children have adapted fabulously well to being back in class with 
their peers again.  

 
Please find below a few notices for the coming weeks: 

 

Comic Relief / Non-Uniform Day 
 

Next Friday, 19th March, is Comic Relief and excitingly, 
Arlo, one of our Year R pupils who has been supported 

by the charity, is likely to appear on the BBC 
programme between 7pm and 10pm on Friday 

evening. To show our support for Arlo and this 
fabulous charity, we will be running a non-school 

uniform day for all children on the 19th, and would 
ask that children bring to school a donation of around 

£1 on the day to give to Comic Relief.   
 

 
Parents’ Evening 

 
Our pupil progress consultations have been rescheduled for the final week of term 

(Tuesday 30th and Wednesday 31st March), so that both children and teachers have 
a little time to work together in class again before the meetings occur. Due to social 

distancing requirements, we will be running the sessions via zoom. Further details 
regarding timings and zoom links, etc, will be sent out in the near future. 

 
Water Bottles 

 

As always, all children need to have their school water bottle in class every day to 
drink from, and these need to be taken home on Fridays to be cleaned ahead of the 

new school week. If children have lost or damaged their bottles, replacements can 
be purchased at the office for £2 (or 50p for replacement lids). 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

C.E. Primary School                          

mailto:office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk


  

 

 

Turning Circle 

 
Could I please remind all parents that, whether cones are in place or not, the 

turning circle is not accessible to vehicles at pick-up and drop-off times. 
Due to the high number of pedestrians in the area, this is a very important safety 

consideration and no vehicles should be using the turning circle (or parking 
alongside the cones) at all during these periods of the day.  

 
Other School Events 

 
Spring term is normally filled with a range of school events, including church 

services, cake sales, duck races and many more. Unfortunately, due to lockdown 
restrictions, we are unable to run many of these key events this year. Rest assured, 

in school celebrations will continue to happen wherever possible, and we will begin 
our usual range of events and festivities as soon as we can.  

 

 
As ever, if you have any questions or queries about these or any other areas of 

school life then do be sure to contact us at school and we will be happy to help. 
 

Kindest regards, 
 

 
 

 
Daniel Taylor 

Deputy Head teacher 


